
City of Olathe

COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

MEETING DATE: 10/1/2019

DEPARTMENT: Resource Management
STAFF CONTACT: Mary Jaeger/Amy Tharnish
SUBJECT: Consideration of renewal of contract to Stanion Wholesale Electric for the purchase of LED
lighting for the Traffic Division of Public Works.
______________________________________________________________________
ITEM DESCRIPTION:
Consideration of renewal of contract to Stanion Wholesale Electric for the purchase of LED lighting for the

Traffic Division of Public Works...Body

________________________________________________________________________________
SUMMARY: On January 11, 2016, two bids were received for the purchase of Light Emitting Diode (LED)
lighting for the Traffic Division of Public Works. This contract is used for fixture replacement and as part of the
streetlight LED conversion project.

This is year four (4) of this contract.  There is an additional one (1) year renewal period available.

Staff recommends renewal of contract with Stanion.

Stanion is an Olathe vendor.

______________________________________________________________________

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
Expenditures for the contract period are estimated to be $275,000

Funding for the LED Conversion will be from the Streetlight Conversion Project as listed in the 2019 CIP.
Funding includes:

GO Bonds - $275,000

________________________________________________________________________________
ACTION NEEDED:
Consideration of renewal of contract to Stanion Wholesale Electric...

_______________________________________________________________________________
ATTACHMENT(S):
None
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